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Construction of Pedestrian Crossover 
(PXO) on Valley Vista Drive 

PLANNED PROJECT WORK 

The City of Vaughan is committed to continuing to develop cycling 
and pedestrian options to ensure residents can safely travel around 
the city. 

As part of the City’s 2020 Council approved capital improvement 
project, a pedestrian crossover is planned at the intersection of 
Valley Vista Drive and Southdown Avenue. This upgrade will 
facilitate a safe pedestrian crossing to both Pioneer Park and Anne 
Frank Public School.  

Pedestrian crossovers (PXOs) are designated crossing areas, 
identified by crossover lights, specific regulatory signs, and 
pavement markings, that allow for pedestrians to safely cross the 
road. All drivers and cyclists are legally required to stop when 
crossover lights are flashing and must remain stopped until 
pedestrians have completely crossed and cleared the road. 

The City has completed the design and will be undertaking 
construction of the PXO this summer.  

 

TRAFFIC IMPACT ON LOCAL RESIDENTS 

All roads will remain open to traffic during construction. Temporary 
lane restrictions will be required at times to allow construction to be 
undertaken in a safe and efficient manner.  

 

WHAT’S NEXT? 

The construction work is scheduled to take place in the summer of 
2020. Newsletter No. 2 will be issued prior to construction to 
provide further details and approximate start and end dates.  

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. We look forward to 
completing these important infrastructure upgrades in your area. 
For more information, please contact the Project Lead. 

 

LOCATION: 

Intersection of Valley Vista Drive and Southdown 
Avenue 
 

PROJECT LEAD: 

Eric Menezes 
Project Manager, Infrastructure Delivery 
Infrastructure Development 
T: 905-832-8585, ext. 8370 
E: eric.menezes@vaughan.ca 
 

MUNICIPAL SERVICES INSPECTOR: 

Lucas Eremita 
Inspector, Infrastructure Delivery 
Infrastructure Development 
T: 905-832-8585, ext. 3630 
E: lucas.eremita@vaughan.ca 
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